
Jeanie Bourke - CC Civic Center - SE concourse exit 

Jeanie / Ben,

As a part of the State building permit review, the State required an additional exit from the SE concourse 
addition.   Refer to the attached drawings showing modifications necessary to add this additional egress stair 
(clouded in red).

At this point, the only remaining item I have open from the City and the State is the review documentation from 
the 3rd party reviewer of the smoke control system.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thank you,

Mike

Michael Johanning, AIA, LEED AP BD+C 
Project Manager 
Associate
Maine Licensed Architect

30 Danforth Street
Suite 306 
Portland, ME 04101 
p: 207.828.4511 

From: Michael Johanning <michael.johanning@wbrcae.com>
To: WALLACEB@portlandmaine.gov; JMB@portlandmaine.gov
Date: 3/13/2013 12:38 PM
Subject: CC Civic Center - SE concourse exit
CC: james.brown@wbrcae.com
Attachments: SE concourse egress stair.pdf
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